	
[image: RoyalHeadHiRes]TUESDAY
[bookmark: _GoBack]September 26, 2023
Morning Announcements

· Today is Boom Boom Chicken OR Black Bean Burger.        
· Hispanic Heritage Month Facts – Did you know that the term Latinx is just another term to refer to Latinos and Latinas?  The X makes the term gender neutral, which means that it is inclusive of males, females, or any other gender classification. As language evolves, we find new ways to communicate and understand each other.  
· Attention NHS Applicants, please check Canvas for an update on selected candidates. Congratulations to all new members and please remember to pick up your Induction Ceremony invitation in the Social Studies Office (Room B152) TODAY.
· Congratulations to the Senior Class for the best decorated hallway for 2023 homecoming week.
· There will be a basketball open gym after school TODAY.
· Please join Larkin Hispanic Association TODAY in A20 at 3pm. In honor of Hispanic Heritage Month, we will be having Larkin Alumni talk about their careers and how they got there. Our guest speaker for today is a regional human resources business partner for the Midwest and the northeast for a metal distributor for the aerospace field. She also has her own business and was a co-author this year! All are welcome to join us! 
· Just a Reminder of this week's Homecoming Dress-Up Days:
· Tuesday-Sunday Best
· Wednesday-Country vs Country Club
· Thursday-Barbie, Ken, and Friends Career Day
· Friday-Class T-Shirt/Color Day--Seniors (Pink), Juniors (Purple), Sophomores (White), Freshmen (Red)
· Homecoming Dance Tickets are currently for sale online. See the QR Code posted throughout the school an email went out this morning with further detailed information. Tickets can be purchased at u46.booktix.com. 
· Blue Crew is awarding one student every day this week with a school spirit award. Students (and staff) check your email and fill out the Google Form with your nomination for most spirited Sunday Best.  The student with the most nominations will win a prize.  
· Applications for those interested in joining Mu Alpha Theta (Math Honors Society) are due this Friday.  They can be given to either Mr. Keigher or Mrs. Garcia in the Math Office.  



Royal Congratulations

· Last Saturday, the Boys Cross Country Team traveled to Bartlett for the Flying Hawk Invitational.  The Royals were paced by the Season best performance of Cruz Bravo in the Varsity race and the Personal best performance by Caleb Reinheimer in the Frosh/Soph race.  The boys travel to Burlington, WI for the Harland Incite hosted by Antioch this Saturday.  Good luck Royals!


And Remember Royals,
LIVE, LOVE LARKIN!
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